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As promised in last week’s newsletter, we would like to tell you 
about some exciting developments in how the school aims to 

support our families.  
Firstly, below is a link to our new UNIFORM SWAP SHOP!!  

This will allow unwanted uniform to be swapped with uniform 
that is needed. Click on the link and join the group to take  

advantage of this. https://www.facebook.com/groups/711956212817327/?ref=share  
We would also like to set up a HYGIENE BANK. Many people at the 

moment are finding themselves in a finance crisis which leaves 
them caught between being able to heat their home, pay their 

rent, buy food or keep clean. Hygiene poverty can be shaming 
and humiliating.  

Supporting our Hygiene Bank is a simple way for many people to 
help support and fight temporary poverty.   

If you would like to donate we would be very grateful. We have a 

drop box in reception. We would like to accept, shampoo, shower 
gel, soaps, toothpaste, toothbrushes, deodorant and washing 

powders for clothes.  These products will then be distributed to 
families where the need is greatest.  

THANK YOU! 

Cornel Cymraeg– Wyt ti eisiau chwarae? (Would you like to 
play?)      Ydw /Nac ydw (Yes/No) 

Our value for the month is KINDNESS 

RECYCLING! 
We are  

collecting 
crisp packets 

and used pens for recycling. This 
scheme is run by Walkers Crisps 

and BIC. Once collected, these will 
be made into new recycled  

products.  
The school will earn money for 
each crisp packet and pen that 
is recycled. Please look out for 
the recycling bins at the front 

and the back of the  
building.  

CONTACT US: Website: www.welshpool.powys.sch.uk Twitter: @WelshpoolCIWP   Telephone: 01938 538660 
Email: office@welshpool.powys.sch.uk Positive test result notification address: covid@welshpool.powys.sch.uk 

If you would like this newsletter in Welsh, please contact the school office.  

WWI ARTEFACTS 
We all marked  

Remembrance Day this 
week in school. Some  

classes used an  
artefacts box kindly lent 

to us by Seagrave  
Militaria and  

Memorabilia , who then 
sent us this message:  

"I would like to say a thank you to your 
school and teachers who give these young-

sters a chance to understand and learn 
that it's not about glorifying war but about 
giving them an insight into why we remem-

ber. Well done to all involved and thank 
you for allowing us to be a part of it." 

https://www.facebook.com/groups/711956212817327/?ref=share

